WHEATFIELD TOWNSHIP

1280 New Bloomfield Road
New Bloomfield, PA 17068
Phone (717) 834-5467 Fax (717) 834-0157

Barry L. Schrope. Chairman  Annette L. Mullen, Vice Chairman  James L. Fuller, Supervisor

Vicki L. Jenkins, Secretary/Treasurer Lester L. Nace, Zoning Officer

Dear Township Residents & Businesses,

Our township has a task of compiling a list of resources available to the township during times of
emergencies and disasters. We ask you to please take some time and review the following forms.
Please mark all that you would be willing and able to do for the township. Again, we would only call upon
your services during a major emergency in the township.

Also enclosed with this letter is a Notification to the township of someone who may need specific or
special help during an emergency. This notification will be kept confidential and at the township office.
Please read the notification and mark all that apply so the township can make arrangements to take care
of you during an emergency. This form is completely voluntary and up to you to complete. Please keep
in mind that the township can only respond to those needs that we are aware of.

If you wish to be part of the Township Alert Roster, please fill out the notification form. The Township
Alert Roster will be used in preparation, during response and in recovery of emergency situations or
disasters. The township will provide updates on disasters, how to prepare for an impending disaster and
recovery efforts after a disaster. This information will only be used for official Township business and will
not be given out to any other party.

The Supervisors of Wheatfield Township wish to take this time and thank you, our residents. Our
township has seen emergencies and disasters and unfortunately they will continue to happen. The
Township is extremely proud and impressed with the way our community pulls together and helps each
other in the time of need.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or any of the attached forms, please do not hesitate to
contact the township office. Thank you!



